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Thank you Madam President,  
      	Greece warmly welcomes the delegation of Austria to the UPR.
      We appreciate the steps taken since the last review, especially the efforts towards investigation and prosecution of hate speech and hate crime, both online and offline. We also commend Austria’s efforts to combat antisemitism as well as discrimination and intolerance against Roma and migrants.
Greece wishes to make the following recommendations:
1. Keep up its efforts to prevent racial profiling by the police and continue to provide all law enforcement personnel with racial sensitivity training. 
2. Ensure that cases of human trafficking continue to be investigated, perpetrators are brought to justice, and the victims are adequately compensated.
3. Further pursue its efforts to narrow the gender pay gap and to ensure equal opportunities for women on the labour market
Greece wishes the Delegation of Austria every success in implementing the recommendations received today.
 I thank you.

